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TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Los Angeles Department of
Transportation (LADOT) issuing warnings and notifications during the week prior to the
resumption of parking enforcement to alert and notify residents of normal parking enforcement
activity.
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Ryu – Bonin):
 
INSTRUCT the LADOT to issue warnings and notifications during the week prior to the
anticipated resumption of parking enforcement to alert and notify residents of a reversion to
normal parking enforcement activity.
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst
has completed a financial analysis of this report.
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
 
SUMMARY
 
On June 9, 2020, Council considered Motion (Ryu – Bonin) relative to LADOT issuing warnings
and notifications during the week prior to the resumption of parking enforcement to alert and notify
residents of normal parking enforcement activity. Motion states that in response to the COVID-19
pandemic, on March 16, 2020, Council instructed LADOT to temporarily suspend enforcement
of several parking restrictions. The action was taken to ease the burden on Angelenos as they
suddenly needed to find emergency child care, provide additional support for the elderly, adjust
to stay at home orders, and deal with job losses and daily uncertainty.
 
Motion goes on to state that the current relaxed parking enforcement regulations have been
extended until July 6, 2020. After that date, LADOT will begin enforcement of all posted parking
restrictions. After sixteen weeks of relaxed enforcement, Motion movers believe that residents
need time to adjust and are not surprised to receive a parking citation. Motion recommends that
Council instruction LADOT to issue only warnings during the week prior to reinstating regular
parking enforcement activities. Council referred Motion to the Transportation Committee for
consideration.
 
At its special meeting held June 19, 2020, the Transportation Committee recommended that
Council approve Motion.

Respectfully Submitted,
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